
Adult Education
Sundays at 9:00 a.m.

May 31: Getting to Know Branched Oak Farm

POSTPONED

We are rescheduling the opportunity to get to know

Branched Oak Farm to another week this summer. Please

check the Garden Room TV to learn about our alternative

opportunity for Adult Education this morning. Next week

begins our 2-week study on Human Trafficking! Plan to

join us for an educational look at this part of our world.

Westminster Bible Class (Parlor)

Today: The Greatest Gift is Love 

(1 Corinthians 13:1-13)

Led by Ellen Davis

Next Week: Judgment on Israel & Judah

(Amos 2:4-8)

Men’s Fellowship Breakfast (Tuesday, 6:45 a.m. - Parlor)

All meetings in June will be given by people who are

involved with either building a solid ethical foundation or

giving people a chance to make a transformation. 

June 2: Dr. Andrew McDonald

Creation Care 110 Challenge
Find more ways to be green in the May Messenger!

• unplug chargers & electronics when not in use 

• grow some of your own food
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***This Sunday’s worship will be televised on digital Channel 71.13

at 12:30 p.m. Thursday and 1 p.m. Saturday. Listen to the current
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online at www.westminsterlincoln.org.

If you or someone you know has been admitted to the hospital,

please contact the church office at (402) 475-6702 to notify our
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Serving Today:

Ushers: Steve McConnell, Lisa McConnell, Ron Wachter,
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FOLLOW us on Twitter: @LincolnWPC 

LIKE us on Facebook: WPC Lincoln

JOIN our FB Group: Lincoln Westminster Presbyterian Church

May 31, 2015

Welcome to Westminster! 

Please join us in the Garden Room after worship for

refreshments.

Thank You, Betsy Guyer!

The end of the school year brought joy to many, but we

face a moment of sadness as well. After 10 years of

service to Westminster’s children, Betsy Guyer and her

family will move to Tulsa, Oklahoma to join her husband.

The sadness is our loss, but we also celebrate her new

chapter and what we have gained through her dedication

to Westminster. We invite you to join in showering Betsy

with cards in her new home in appreciation of her

service: 1807 East 136th South Place in Bixby, OK (74008)

Membership at Westminster

If you are interested in becoming a member, please

contact Marge (marge@westminsterlincoln.org) or mark

“Wish to Join” in the Friendship Pads. 

     “I am the vine, 

you are the branches....”

mailto:marge@westminsterlincoln.org


Westminster Events
 

PW Circle 4

Monday, June 1 at 7:00 pm

Kathy Anderson’s Home

Lunch Bunch

Tuesday, June 2 at 11:30 am

Parker’s Smokehouse (84  and O St) th

 

June 7  VBS Volunteer Trainingth

Westminster’s Vacation Bible School “G-Force” is

coming! If you’ve agreed to volunteer for VBS on June

22-26 , 9a.m. to noon, THANK YOU! We ask that youth

please join us in the Youth Room next Sunday, June 7 ,th

at 9:00a.m. for directions about the week. Important

information (and treats!) will be shared. See you there!

Tour de Friends: Sunday Ride

June 7  at 3:30 pmth

Start: Westminster Church Parking Lot

We will ride to Dave & Barbara Arunski’s home for

refreshments before heading

back to the church. The route will

be along Sheridan Blvd, the Rock

Island subdivision. The ride is

about 13 miles, round trip, on

some streets and paved trails.

We hope you can join us! 
 

60 Years Together! 

Sunday, June 14, following 10:30 Worship

The Family of Lynn & Ellen Davis invite you to join in

celebrating their 60  Wedding Anniversary. Mark it onth

your calendar; more details to follow.
 

Green Tip Fair Trade Coffee Today is the last day Fair

Trade Coffee will be served and sold at cost in the

Garden Room. $6/regular and $7/decaf.
 

Earth Care Goal Tree As of last Sunday morning our tree

has 80 leaves on it—tantalizingly close to the goal of 110

new acts of earth care! Stop in the Garden Room today

to add your Earth Care Goal to the tree; you could be the

one that puts us past our goal!!
  
Garden Walk Today

This afternoon Green@Heart has arranged for you to see

three members’ landscapes. We will gather at Eleanor

Adamson’s at 3:00 to see her nicely designed, well-kept

suburban landscape. Next the group will move about a

mile west to Jim and Ginger Nissen’s park-like urban

acreage. The last stop is Winsome Manor, the home of

Laurel and Tom Pappas. Count the rain barrels, learn

about hugelkultur, and enjoy refreshments. Pick up a

map at the Garden Room table.

Mission Trip to Milwaukee July 11-16th

Westminster Youth will serve others

through Christ in Milwaukee! Please

keep them in your prayers. 

Spaghetti Feed and Auction

June 7, following 10:30 Worship in Cole Hall

Help support the youth attending the Milwaukee Mission

Trip this summer by eating pasta and bidding on auction

items! A variety of desserts, donated by members, will be

on the auction block, as will Acts of Service donated by

the youth. Donations of desserts for the auction are still

being accepted, contact the church office if you are

willing to make a donation. Enjoy your FREE TICKET

found in the Vine! Additional tickets will be available for

purchase at the door next week.

Summer Choir

Please come sing with the Summer Choir starting next

Sunday, May 31. We will meet in the Sanctuary and

rehearse from 9:30-10am each Sunday throughout the

summer.

June 22-26  “G-Force”- VBS Registrationth

Preschool-5  grade, $30/child, $90/family.th

Still need to register for vacation bible school? No

problem! You can sign up online at

www.westminsterlincoln.org, or registration forms can

be found on the counter in the church office. Don’t let

your child miss this amazing week where they’ll explore

how to put their faith into action, experience

unstoppable love and discover how to fuel up and move

through life with God!

http://www.westminsterlincoln.org
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